ARACHNE NORDIC NETWORK FOR GENDER STUDIES AND WOMEN’S HISTORY IN ANTIQUITY

ARACHNE NORDIC SEMINAR SPRING 2011

26-27 MAY

We invite you to take part in a two-day ARACHNE seminar at the Department of Historical Studies, University of Gothenburg. 

Thursday 26.5

16.15:
 Professor Bettina Bergmann, Mt. Holyoke, will give the 2011 ARACHNE Spring Lecture: At Face Value: Female Portraits on Roman Walls. A reception will follow the lecture. 
(For further details see separate information)

Friday 27.5 

09.00-17.00: Nordic seminar on current projects that deal with gender in the Greco-Roman world. Priority will be given to doctoral students who are interested in presenting and discussing their ongoing dissertation work. The time allowed for each presentation will depend on the number of participants, but a preliminary estimate is c. 30-35 minutes, consisting of a short presentation of the project itself followed by discussion. It is very unlikely that there will be time to discuss written chapters or sections from individual PhD-theses. It is therefore advisable that presenters distribute in advance information about their academic background and the main goals of their projects, and also to point to some specific questions that they would particularly like the discussion to address. Presentations can be in Scandinavian or in English.
The seminar is funded by the Swedish Research Council and reasonable travel costs and accommodation for two nights will be paid for all participants. Lunch and dinner on Friday will be provided by ARACHNE.
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If you are interested in participating in the seminar please send your name, information about your university affiliation and the title of you PhD thesis or research project to arachne@class.gu.se by 2 May. Hotels will be booked by ARACHNE from Thursday 26 May to Saturday 28 May, but participants must make their own travel arrangements. Let us know as soon as possible if you do not plan to stay for two nights.

Further information and a detailed programme will be sent out in early May.

We hope to see you all in Gothenburg in May!

With the best wishes,

The ARACHNE board
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